Weekly Bulletin

May 2nd 2025







Gardening Club in Action!

This half term, our school value of 'Courage' will shine through as our pupils - especially our Year 6 students—prepare for their Standardised Assessment Tests (SATs). Over the coming weeks, we will see their determination and resilience in action as they draw on the skills, knowledge, and attitudes they've developed throughout their seven years with us at Hauxton.

To our Year 6 pupils: We are incredibly proud of your hard work and commitment. Believe in your abilities, aim high, stay positive, and give it your all—you are more than ready.

To parents and carers of Year 6 pupils: Please find <u>additional guidance and advice</u> from the Department for Education (DfE) regarding this term's SATs.

With the start of the warmer weather, it is good to see that lots of you are getting those bikes and scooters out of the shed for the daily school run. We would appreciate your support, care and attention when our children are arriving and leaving school now on their bikes and scooters.

What's Coming Up This Term...

Curriculum information for this term has been shared with you and is on your child's class page on our school website. It is a great chance to sit down with your child and chat about all the exciting things they will be learning over the next few weeks.

There are many ways to bring these topics to life at home too—why not pop to the local library together or check out one of the brilliant museums or art galleries nearby? Little trips like these can really help spark curiosity and make learning even more fun.

Thanks, as always, for your support!





On **Monday 16th June at 7pm**, our cluster of schools will be hosting a Smartphone Free Childhood talk for parents at Melbourn Primary School. Amy Ruffell, Regional Leader for Cambridgeshire, will be speaking. Amy is a parent of young children and has hosted several talks on the subject in the county including presenting to schools and has featured on BBC Radio Cambridgeshire and the Cambridge Independent.

What is Pharmacy First?

Pharmacy First is a new service designed to provide fast, convenient treatment for seven common health conditions, without the need to visit your GP. This initiative allows trained community pharmacists to provide a comprehensive consultation, advice and when needed supply prescription-only medicines, including antibiotics and antivirals (when clinically appropriate).

Which conditions can Pharmacy First help with?

The Pharmacy First service covers treatment for a range of common health conditions, including:

- Sore throat people aged five and over
- Earache children aged one to 17
- Infected insect bite people aged one and over
- Impetigo (a bacterial skin infection) people aged one and over
- Sinusitis people aged 12 and over
- Shingles people aged 18 and over
- Uncomplicated urinary infections women aged 16-64 years

If your child is suffering from one of the above conditions, and is in the relevant age group, you can now visit your local pharmacy to receive the necessary treatment without needing to make an appointment. Simply walk into your local pharmacy and ask to talk to a member of the team.



Robin S-B

Alex<mark>ander S &</mark> Ziyaan E Stanislav K

Please check <u>our website calendar</u> for upcoming events and important dates From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well!

